
DUNS is done!  The transition from UEI (DUNS) to UEI (SAM) is a federal, government-wide

initiative. The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) directed federal agencies/systems to

complete their transition to the UEI (SAM) no later than April 4, 2022. 

Why did the federal
government change from

DUNS to UEI (SAM)? 
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